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NORTH DEVON WAKE PARK DAY TRIP - THURSDAY 27TH JUNE 2024

To Prime Parents of: &2

To School Members:
& EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

Re: North Devon Wake Park Day Trip — Thursday 27t June 2024

We really want to celebrate the children’s last weeks at primary school in style as well as the London Residential. We have spent the last two weeks finalising the details and would
like to invite the Year 6s on a final trip to the North Devon Wake Park in Bideford. The trip will include three activities: a paddle boarding session; a lesson in wake-boarding on their
specially adapted drag lines; and, finally, the children will take on the infamous obstacle course in the quarry. The Year 6s will be provided with all of the equipment required for each
activity (including wetsuits, helmets and buoyancy aids).

You can find out more about this activity here: https://www.northdevonwakepark.co.uk/

As we place so much value in providing the children with enjoyable and memorable experiences, The Woodland Federation will cover the costs of both the transport to-and-from the
centre as well as the entrance fees for the children which would be £72 per child.

The children will travel to and from the centre by bus from Kings Nympton Village Hall. Please can you drop your child of at Kings Nympton village hall at 8:30am ready
for a prompt 8:45am departure. They will have three sessions in the Wake Park as well as time to have their lunches. We will then return to school for 3pm within normal
school hours.

If anyone has any concerns about dropping their child off to school early, please contact school via email or telephone and we will do our best to help you. There will also be a SOE3
form for you to fill out and return to us regarding your child’s swimming ability.

Your child will need to bring: a swimming costume, shoes that they can get wet, a dry pair of shoes to come home in, a dry change of clothes, sun cream, a hat, a waterproof coat, a
packed lunch and a water bottle.

Please log onto the school Gateway and give your consent by Wednesday 19t June 2024.
We are really excited and looking forward to taking the children out for an exciting and challenging trip!
Kind regards

Mrs Victoria Fenemore
Executive Headteacher
The Woodland Federation
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